
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF ERIN 

                                         NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
                                               OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 
Zoning By-Law Amendment Application 
Location of Application: Part of Lot 23, Concession 7, Geographic Town of Erin 
(southwest quadrant of the Hillsburgh Urban Area fronting Wellington County Road 
22) 
Applicant: Thomasfield Homes Ltd. 
Application Number: Z24-01 

 
TAKE NOTICE that The Corporation of the Town of Erin has deferred the date of the Public Meeting for a 
Zoning By-law Amendment application submitted by Thomasfield Homes Ltd. to a later date. 
 
A Notice of Public Meeting was originally sent to you on February 20, 2025. Please be advised that this 
application will not be considered by Council at the Regular Meeting of March 13, 2025, and will be 
rescheduled to a future date. 
 
You will receive additional notice of the date, time and location of the rescheduled Public Meeting. 
 
Additional Information  
For additional information on the proposed amendments, you may contact the planner below by referring to file 
number Z24-01: 
 
David Waters, MCIP, RPP, PLE 
Manager of Planning and Development 
T 519.855.4407 ext. 227 
planning@erin.ca  
 
Dated at the Town of Erin on March 6, 2025. 
 
Nina Lecic, Town Clerk 
Town of Erin  
5684 Trafalgar Road  
Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 

Subject Property 
Part of Lot 23, 
Concession 7 
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